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Subject : Conducting Webinars/Video Conferences on Gender Bias and Stereo-typing,
Gender Equality and Women’s Right, in collaboration with UGC.

Respected Madam/Sir,

Your kind attention is drawn to MHRD letter F.No.17-4/2020-U.5 dated 1% June, 2020
(enclosed herewith) mentioning that the Gender Sensitization Cells/Women Studies Centres in
higher educational institutions may conduct Webinars/Video Conferences on Gender Bias and
Stereotyping, Gender Equality and Women’s Rights, in view of ongoing COVID-19
circumstances.

Gender Sensitization Cell/Women Studies Centre of your University may conduct
Webinars/Video Conferences on Gender Bias and Stereotyping, Gender Equality and
Women’s Right. This may also be brought to the notice of all of your affiliating colleges.

Necessary action in the matter may kindly be taken and a report may be sent on
ugc.iccgs@gmail.com so as to enable UGC to furnish an action taken report in the matter to
the Ministry.

With kind regards,
Yours sincerely,
(Rajnish Jain)
To

The Vice-Chancellors of all the Universities




